
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Parents – FYI 

 

Please mark your calendars.  

• This Friday is PJ and Stuffy Day at the school. Students are also welcome to wear Santa hats on 
this day. 

• Also on Friday is Hot Lunch 
• This Thursday Dec. 5 is early dismissal for the students. Students will be released at 1:30 PM. 

Please make sure you have made arrangements to have them picked up early. 
 


